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Nonprofit Raffle Public Education – Brochure and Webinar43 
 
In order to educate the public about nonprofit raffles, the Secretary of State provides a raffles webinar on its 
website and distributes a raffles brochure at public speaking engagements, in its lobby, and on its website.  
Information on raffles is also provided at wise charitable giving presentations, as well as presentations to the 
nonprofit community. 
 

 
 
 
                                                      
43 S.C. House of Representatives, House Legislative Oversight Committee, “Agency Presentation – Charities and Trademarks 
(October 28, 2019),” under “Committee Postings and Reports,” under “House Legislative Oversight Committee,” under “Secretary of 
State, Office of the,” and under “Meetings,” 
https://www.scstatehouse.gov/CommitteeInfo/HouseLegislativeOversightCommittee/AgencyWebpages/SecretaryofState/SoS%20pres
entation%20-%20Charities%20and%20Trademarks%20(10.28.19).pdf (accessed November 27, 2019), slide 91.  Hereinafter 
“Charities Presentation.” 
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